Attachment D

MONTEREY COUNTY

OFFICE OF THE COUNTY COUNSEL
CHARLES J. MCKEE, COUNTY COUNSEL

MEMORANDUM
DATE: March 13, 2017
TO: Chair Adams and Members of the Monterey County Board of Supervisors
FROM: Rebecca M. Ceniceros, Deputy County Counsel

SUBJECT: Salinas City Elementary School District Conflict of Interest Code

Government Code section 87303(b) provides that the Board, as the code reviewing
body for local agencies, may revise a proposed Conflict of Interest Code and approve it,
as revised. Salinas City Elementary School District has submitted an amended Conflict
of Interest Code to the Board for review.

County Counsel recommends that the Board revise this Conflict of Interest Code to
include a statement that operates Salinas City Elementary School District entirely within
the County of Monterey, thereby establishing that the Monterey County Board of
Supervisors is the appropriate code reviewing body.

County Counsel recommends that the Board approve the proposed Conflict of Interest
Code for Salinas City Elementary School District as so revised

Deputy County Counsel



